
WI Parental Choice Program(WPCP) Enrollment 2024-2025 

The WI Parental Choice Program (WPCP) online application period will open February 1, 2024 

and will close on Thursday April 18, 2024.  

The DPI requires current Choice families to fill out the application for the 2024-2025 school 

year. Filling out the application for next school year (2024-2025) informs the DPI that you want 

to receive your Choice voucher for 2024-2025. If the DPI does not receive an application from a 

current Choice family the DPI assumes that you do not want the voucher for the next school 

year and your voucher will not be renewed.  

New and current families must electronically submit their application at: 

 https://dpi.wi.gov/parental-education-options/choice-programs/student-applications                      

Current Choice families are not required to provide income documentation.  

NEW families, applying for a school voucher, must be income eligible to apply. The following 

income limits have been posted for 2024-2025: 

Family Size  Maximum Yearly Income* 
 1  $32,076  

 2  $43,384  

 3  $54,692  

 4  $66,000  

 5  $77,308,  

 6  $88,616 

For each additional member in a family add $11,308. 

Family income includes the income of the student’s parent(s)/legal guardian(s) that reside in 

the same household as the student.  

Current Choice families are not required to provide income documentation. Proof of residency 

documents are required for current and new families.  

WI Parental Choice Program information is available on our SMSA website by going to the Enroll 

tab at the top.   

Questions about WI Parental Choice Program (WPCP) can be directed to:  

 

Carol Ellestad  

SMSA Choice Designee 

cellestad@smsacademy.org or 920.322.8002. 
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